
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 16, 2023 
  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is regarding Reverend Jason D. Mayfield. Brother Mayfield transferred his 
credentials from the Michigan District to the Peninsular Florida District on March 5, 2015. 
Since Brother Mayfield transferred from the Michigan District as an ordained minister, he 
has been a minister in good standing with the General Council and the Peninsular Florida 
District Council of the Assemblies of God.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve L. Powell 
District Secretary 


